GOSNOLD BOARD OF SELECTMEN
October 26, 2021

Meeting held at Gosnold Town Hall and via Zoom:
Meeting open @ 11:00am.
In person participation: Gail Blout, Lisa Wright

Zoom participation: Stewart Young, Sarah Berry, Duane Lynch, Leo Roy, Paul Lehner, David Warr, Sean
Uiterwyk, Paula DiMare

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the easement issue regarding property owned by Gardner
MacKinnon and Judith Buckeridge. The Town of Gosnold and Dan Perry are creating easements for
properties which are directly impacted by municipal waterlines. Easements are required for|the
purposes of installation, maintenance, repair, improvements, replacement and operation of| water
pipes. This particular property was never probated so the most expedient way to create the|easement is
to take the land by eminent domain.
Stewart Young made a motion for the Town of Gosnold Water Commissions/Board of Selectmen to order
a taking for a water main easement for the described land of Gardner Mackinnon. Duly secﬂded. So
moved. Roll call: Stewart Young — here, Sarah Berry- here, Gail Blout-here. Unanimous vote

A motion was made to adjourn. Duly seconded. Roll call: Stewart Young-here, Sarah Berry-here, Gail
Blout-here. Unanimous vote. Meeting adjourned @ 11:08am.

Respectfully submitted by: Lisa Wright.
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